
 

 
The Annual tree Trimming will be done during weekends in 
August.  Trimming will include Satin Leaf trees along Units 
#1-50 and Jacaranda trees along units #117-134 will be cut 
back.  Please avoid the vicinity that the contractor will be 
working.  Please move all vehicles, especially those parked in 
driveways, far away from tree cutting activities to avoid 
flying sawdust due to strong winds and falling debris. Be 
advised, take appropriate action to avoid any preventable 
risk of property damage or injuries due to the proximity of 
tree trimming activities.  


